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Health District website updated regarding hepatitis C investigation

LAS VEGAS - The Southern Nevada Health District has updated its website with current information
for patients regarding the hepatitis C investigation. The information can be found on the home page of
the health district’s website: www.SouthernNevadaHealthDistrict.org. The hotline is (702) 759 4636 or
759-INFO.

The health district continues to update its frequently asked questions as well as information from our
community partners under Resources and Announcements from Community Partners, including lab
information and links. A health care providers page has been updated with technical information for
requesting lab work for patients.

The health district continues to update its website as information becomes available.
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